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March 8, 2015 

 

Power of Vision’s Conversation with Arturo Jacobo, CalTrans Project Manager for I-5 

Widening 

 

Julie Baker and Arturo Jacobo spoke by telephone on February 23, 2015 concerning the effects I-

5 widening will have on the view shed and the ability of either CalTrans or NRG to properly 

screen the project.  The conversation was in response to a letter sent by Power of Vision (TN # 

203646) to CalTrans asking for a determination as to who will mitigate the view shed with the 

combined projects of the amended CECP and I-5 widening.   

 

According to Mr. Jacobo, there is no specific mitigation planned by CalTrans when I-5 will be 

widened on the west side, tentatively scheduled for 2025.  He stated that several of the tall 

mature trees that currently shield the property would be removed.  He said there is no room to 

mitigate on CalTrans property and it will be up to NRG to plant trees/landscaping on their 

property. 
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